
TO THE ATTENTION OF ALL STUDENTS OF JAMAL 

 

We know well that our Government authorities have declared lockdown  and directed us to stay safe 

at home and work from home, due to the prevailing pressures and dangers of the supposed spread of 

Corona Virus through out the globe.  

In this context, we are expected to maintain  personal hygiene, avoid social gathering and observe 

strictly the rules and regulations of curfew imposed by Government for our safety and security of life. 

Total self-control of citizens, alertness and awareness  of Virus-scenario only would bring the critical 

situation under control. 

Under these unfortunate circumstances, all our students are advised to make use of the valuable time 

at their disposal, for the preparation of forthcoming End semester Examinations - April/May 2020. 

Also students are advised to prepare for the competitive examinations using the online portals. 

Kindly,  feel free to contact your teachers, over phone, by e-mail for any clarifications/doubts - regarding 

lessons/Project/Subject matter related to the syllabus. 

It is further requested to pray Almighty Allah for the forgiveness, Almighty only can save all the human 

and all creatures  throughout the Globe.  

Let us hope for the best. Let us cooperate in 2020 to combat COVID-19. 

 

Principal  

Jamal Mohamed College  


